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Pro-life group demonstrates on S.C. 25 

By BOBBY HARRELL

Index-Journal staff writer

A pro-life group demonstrated Saturday afternoon on S.C. 25, eliciting reactions from passersby. 

About 10 members of Columbia Christians for Life showed pictures of aborted fetuses, and one member  spoke from a bullhorn at around 4:15 p.m. Saturday from the sidewalk in front of Walgreens and other local businesses. 

The pro-life, pro-chastity group is going on its annual tour telling people across South Carolina about the “graphic truth about abortion,” said Steve Lefemine, director of Columbia Christians for Life. 

The group, which also believes sodomy is a sin, traveled from Columbia to spread its message. 

Lefemine said the group shows the pictures on the street because the government, the media and churches don’t give the right information about abortion. 

“People are not being taught the truth,” he said. 

Lefemine said responses to the demonstrations were, mixed with some drivers supporting their actions. 

“I’m sure we’ve had some negative, too,” he said. 

The group had met some violence when they went to Clemson early Saturday morning. 

Lefemine said a student tried to tear one of the signs away from a demonstrator. 

Sprinklers at Walgreens were turned on around 4:30 p.m., spraying the demonstrators. 

Members didn’t leave, but moved away from the sprinklers’ reach. 

Walgreens store manager William L. Minger Sr. had no comment about the sprinklers or anything else about the demonstrators, as it’s corporate policy not to speak to reporters. 

Rosilyn Mims, of Abbeville, and her 5-year-old daughter Moya saw Columbia Christians for Life as they drove to Walgreens. 

Mims said she disapproved of the demonstrators showing their signs in front of Ruby Tuesday, even though they can legally do it. 

“Everybody has a right to their own opinion about abortion,” she said. 

Mims also saw the groups walking in between Ruby Tuesday, Walgreens and the Exxon station at the intersection. 

The group left Walgreens about 4:45 p.m. Saturday, walking up S.C. 25.

